
 

 

 

 

Working together to support Ofqual’s VTQ Action Plan 2023 
 

JCQ and the Federation of Awarding Bodies (FAB) are working together to ensure schools 
and colleges are provided with the support and guidance they need to ensure Level 3 VTQ 
students receive their results when they need them to progress to further and higher 
education. 

 

You can find out more about Ofqual’s VTQ action plan, including deadlines here. 

Ofqual has also launched a new vocational and technical qualifications Information Hub 
which brings together the key dates from awarding organisations into one central location for 
schools and colleges to view and download. 

 

 

 

  

What are our communications principles? 

We will ensure all our communications to schools and colleges are: 

1. Clear and Consistent 
We will use clear and consistent language and terminology. 

2. Targeted 
We will ensure that we communicate with the right people; making them aware of the 
actions they need to take. 

3. Timely 
We will ensure that the timing of our activity is aligned to key deadlines. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/vtq-results-action-plan-measures-for-2023/level-3-vtq-results-action-plan-measures-for-2023
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/key-dates-for-vocational-and-technical-qualifications-in-2023

